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A number of our Junior players have been attending additional training with the Forth Valley
development area.

  

We are delighted to announce that 2 of our players have been included in their squads for this
season.  Sadhil Jindal (right) is in the u14 squad and Jack Jarvis (left) is in the u12 squad. 
There are a number of players in the u12 squad who will also be included in the u14s and one
of those is Jack.

  

This is a great opportunity for them to showcase and enhance their talents.  The u12s only have
3 fixtures at this stage, however the u14s have 11 fixtures including against a touring school
team from Australia and a mini tour to Cumbria.

  

Both Sadhil and Jack, along with another junior Craig Anderson were part of our victorious 2nd
team at the weekend.  Sadhil bowling 4 overs 1 maiden for 11 runs, Jack scoring 19 not out (the
2nd top score) and taking 1 wicket and Craig also bowled 2 overs, 1 maiden for 4 runs.

  

It is great to see these youngsters coming through and developing their cricket and a huge
thanks must go to the efforts of Mark Gray in particular and all those who support the
development of our juniors.
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